
Suddenly in Command

Attentive Rotary members

On May 1st, Buddy
and I spoke to the
Dunedin Rotary Club
lunch meeting at the
Dunedin Community
Center.

The program was
“Suddenly in Command”.

The purpose of this
program was to inform
everyone the
importance of having
another person on
board who can take
over in case of a
negative event with
the captain.

Buddy also went
over some safety
issues that are
important to know
while on the water.
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